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Welcome back, hope you had a wonderful autumn break!

This term we will be exploring the theme of ‘Blast Off!’, learning all about our

solar system, the history of space travel and looking at the lives of some famous

astronauts in World Learning. To support this topic, we will be looking at the

stories of ‘Beegu’ and ‘Aliens Love Underpants’ in Literacy and we will be

exploring Everyday Materials and Objects in Science. In our PSHE learning, we

will be focusing on Health and Wellbeing and looking at different healthy habits

that can support us everyday.




